
Ready to rally? Let’s spread the word about KidsCanBall! 
 
Use these pre-written newsletter messages to help promote your 
school’s KidsCanBall challenge to your wider community. 
 
You can copy and paste them directly or tweak the wording to suit 
your school. The more you share, the more your students and 
staff will get involved – and the more donations you can raise for 
Kiwi kids doing it tough. 

Let’s make every bounce count! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
‘Thank you for your Support!’ - Comms 
Long version - School Newsletter or Communications copy: 
 

Subject Line: You did it – what an incredible effort! 

 

Kia ora whānau, 


���� We raised $[Amount]! 

What an epic effort from everyone! We’re absolutely buzzing to share the amazing 
results of our 2025 KidsCanBall fundraiser – and to thank each and every one of you 
who got involved, played handball, and brought the energy to the courts. 

From generous donations to countless rallies, our school community truly stepped up 
and made a huge impact. 

Every dollar we raised will now help KidsCan provide food, warm jackets, and shoes to 
kids who need it most.  

Our courts were alive with fun, friendly competition, and so much heart. Our kids rallied 
hard – showing compassion, teamwork, and a drive to make a real difference. 


��������� Share your handball highlights! 

We’d love to see your favourite KidsCanBall moments – post your pictures on Instagram 
or Facebook using #KidsCanBallAt[SchoolName] so we can celebrate this epic team 
effort together. 

 



Thank you once again, for coming together for a great cause. 

We were in it for the kids – and together, we smashed it. 
 
Thank you [School Name]! You did it! 
 
Ngā mihi nui, 
[Your Name] 
[Your Title/Role] 
[School Name] 
 

 

 

Shortened version - can be inserted into overarching newsletter: 

 

You did it – what an incredible effort. 
�����
���� 
 

We’re super excited to share the results of our KidsCanBall fundraiser – and to say a huge thank 
you to everyone who played, donated, and gave their all. 

 


���� We raised $[Amount]! 

 

Every dollar raised will help KidsCan provide food, warm jackets, and shoes for tamariki doing it 
tough. 

 


��������� Got pictures to share? 



Share your highlights on Instagram or Facebook using #KidsCanBallAt[SchoolName] so we can 
celebrate together – we would love to see you all in action. 

 

Thank you, [School Name] – you smashed it! 
We were in it for the kids, and it made a real difference. 
 


